Hf6412H23H
AR RGES AR

FEBEST K7 Ly 7 A S
% S

ZHH  HE—BR
FREAAE H OERSIZ DV T

fiEORE, T ETT@BEOLEEBEOCRL EFET, 72, HE XV AROHEEIE
FIZHOWTC, JHiE, ZTHOEWEEE BRIZHDNE Y T NET,

ET, AM6HE1I2H28EANLAM 7441 A S HET, FKEHMHA L2220 BENR
fEL7e0 £9, TOM, EHENLELREEIL, FTitd® QR 22— R&FHAIAAT
7230,

. JHHEAE <

The school will be closed from December 28, 2024 to January 5, 2025 and no
staff will be present. If you need to contact us during this time, please scan
the QR code below to contact us.




